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Title
Special Recognition - Washington Center for the Performing Arts Update

Recommended Action
City Manager Recommendation:
Receive an update regarding the Washington Center for the Performing Arts.

Report
Issue:
Whether to receive an update on the programming and activities of the Washington Center for the
Performing Arts.

Staff Contact:
Debbie Sullivan, Deputy Administrative Services Director, 360.753.8499

Presenter(s):
Jill Barnes, Executive Director for the Washington Center for the Performing Arts

Background and Analysis:
The City owns the Washington Center for the Performing Arts.  It is operated by contract through a
nonprofit organization directed by a volunteer Board of Directors.

Executive Director for the Center, Jill Barnes, will update the City Council on the programming and
activities of the Center.

Neighborhood/Community Interests (if known):
The Washington Center for the Performing Arts provides a venue for dozens of local performing arts
organizations and entertainment for the community.

Options:
1. Receive the update
2. Receive the update at another time
3. Do not receive and update
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Financial Impact:
n/a

City of Olympia Printed on 4/22/2022Page 2 of 2

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

